
From: Paul L. Coxworthy  
Sent: June-10-16 2:33 PM 
To: Thomas Johnson; Hayes, Gerard 
Subject: Re: NLH - Rerouting of Transmission Line TL-227 and Distribution Line Sally's Cove L1 - 
Correspondence 
 
I confirm that the Island Industrial Customers Group have no comments on this Application.  
 
Regards 
 
Paul Coxworthy 
 


